
Pool Closing 8/22/23 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT: Finch Landing HOA Members: The HOA Board of Directors has 
made the decision that our pool needs to be closed to refinish the pool sides and 
boHom. The pool will have to be empLed during the repairs. We have called in 
another Pool Specialist who pointed out that there are algae growing on the steps 
creaLng a slip, trip, and fall hazard. They are preparing quotes for us for 
refinishing the inside of the pool to eliminate the algae, repairing the lights inside 
the pool, and making repairs to the brick/grout work around the pool. Therefore, 
the Finch Landing HOA board has made the decision to keep the pool closed unLl 
the pool can be safely opened next pool season. 
 
 
 


